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Mail-in voting is essential to the community, for disabled people, people who can't 

drive but still have a right to vote, and more. Allowing Trump to pass this bill is 

unconstitutional and another step towards his dictatorial leadership, it is NOT right. 

This is one more step towards allowing him to control every part of a "democratic" 

election. It tells him he can try to run for a third term, which is completely against 

what the constitution outlines. This is not what the United States of America stands 

for.  


